
Subject: RE: Scheduling BID Annual Event/Party
From: "Laurie Goldman" <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: 07/18/2016 03:36 PM
To: "'Jim Omahen'" <jim@mediadistrict.org>
CC: "'Lisa Schechter'" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Hmmm – not sure that’s gonna work.  Darn – I wanted a location with a view of our BID so we could proudly
show-off!
 
Hugs,
Laurie
 
From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 3:13 PM
To: Laurie Goldman
Cc: 'Lisa Schechter'
Subject: Re: Scheduling BID Annual Event/Party
 
The location on the 5th floor faces the north and there would be adequate sunlight for the first 1hr or so of our party.
 Although, by 8pm the sun will be setting and there goes the light.  We could see about getting some portable lights.
 
FYI, we do have Sept. 22nd booked at the Musicians Union Auditorium.  This was done at the beginning of the year when I do
upcoming yearly meeting scheduling/bookings.
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

 
From: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: Monday, July 18, 2016 at 2:19 PM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: RE: Scheduling BID Annual Event/Party
 
Okay – that would explain why their Xmas party was on the 5th floor.  It’s kinda dark isn’t it?  I think we might
need a different location – what do you think?
 
From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 2:06 PM
To: Laurie Goldman
Cc: Lisa Schechter
Subject: Scheduling BID Annual Event/Party
 
Laurie,
 
Ana Ramirez from the Television Center is out of the office and on vacation this week.  Although, I spoke with her assistant,
Nuria, and she was aware that last week Lisa had made the request to hold our BID’s Annual Event there.
 
Nuria said that the entire top floor (level 6) is leased out by one of their tenants would not be available.  Although, level 5 is
where they held their annual holiday party and that would be possible.
 
FYI, we are OK to hold off on finalizing and sending out our newsletter until next week . . . when we know if TVC is going to be
the location for our Annual Event. 
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org


